8 August 2002

The Secretary

Senate Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee

Parliament House

CANBERRA    ACT   2600

I am lodging my total objection to the Members of Parliament (Life Gold Pass) Bill.  I believe that Parliamentarians receive enough money/pay outs during their years in office without receiving these tax payer funded hand outs.  Surely the “wages” they receive while “serving” the people can support them for the rest of their lives.  I agree with One Nation’s view that Gold Passes and the like are quite unnecessary and are yet another costly burden on our Australian Taxpayers.

Yours faithfully

Barbara Dennis

P.O. Box 166

CHARTERS TOWERS   QLD   4820

